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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Watch our Hypertension Case-Finding Service webinar; Book now for our Category M webinar; Tegretol tablets supply update; Feed into our next Committee Meeting.
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			Pharmacy owners and their teams can now watch the on-demand recording of our 'Hypertension Case-Finding Service' webinar, originally held last week with over 400 people in attendance.

This is the latest in our series of webinars to assist the pharmacy sector in preparing for changes to pharmacy services. This event aimed to help those already providing the service to review their current practices. 

The webinar looked at how to make greater use of the whole pharmacy team and ways to maximise the number of eligible patients taking up ambulatory blood pressure monitoring (ABPM). During the session, the presenters gave a brief review of the service requirements and the changes to the service from 1st December 2023.

If you were not able to attend the live event, or just want to re-watch, the recorded version is now available via the link below.







		Watch the webinar recording 
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			Community Pharmacy England will be hosting a webinar on Drug Tariff Category M and retained margin on Tuesday 23rd January at 7pm.
This event aims to shed light on the complexities of the Category M pricing system, the impact on individual pharmacies, and the challenges posed by growing prescription volumes.

Sign up to our webinar to hear from our Funding and Reimbursement Team about the processes behind the delivery of margin, our work in this area, and how Category M fits into wider pharmacy funding mechanisms.

Submit your questions ahead of time by emailing funding.team@cpe.org.uk to help us shape the event. Please note, registration will close at 12 noon on the day of the event.

Find out more and book your place







		




			Medicine Supply Notification: Tegretol® tablets
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has issued a medicine supply notification for Tegretol® (carbamazepine) 200mg and 400mg prolonged release tablets, warning of limited stock. A copy of this medicine supply notification, including further information, has been sent to all pharmacy NHSmail addresses.

Find out more
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			Ahead of Community Pharmacy England's January Committee Meeting, we are keen to hear your views on your preparations for the launch of the new national Pharmacy First service and the ongoing pressures you are facing.

Please complete the survey on or before Sunday 21st January 2024.







		Complete the short poll (Independent and non-CCA multiple only) 
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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